EJ Thomas

From: zachary.nelson@engie.com

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 10:37 AM

To: OCC PUD Energy

Subject: [External] King Plains Wind Project - 60 Da Notice Requirement

To Whom It May Concern,

Pursuant to OAC 165:35-45-4(k), please accept this notice that King Plains Wind Energy, LLC has commenced the 60-day
notice as required by 17 O.S. sec. 160.21(F). All required notices and notifications have been properly provided. Records
of such will be retained and inspection by PUD will be permitted upon request.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Zach Nelson

Project Developer

ENGIE North America

3760 State Street, Suite 200
Santa Barbara, CA 93105
(M) 715-697-9406
https://engieuswind.com/
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